## **LAKEPOINTE TOWERS NEWSLETTER-JANUARY, 2017**

On Saturday, December 3 was our Annual Christmas Party. Those of you who attended, I know had a good time. Those of you who didn't might think about it for next year.

The Second Annual McWarm at St Margaret's Church was a success. Thanks to those of you who donated. Special thanks to my helpful posse - the Chapps and Al Gruber.

Our first donation box for Toys for Tots was also successful. The Marines landed and took the full box of toys away. Thanks to those of you who donated and thanks to Rita Calderwood for getting the project started.

New Year's Eve found a lively group in the Social Room celebrating and looking forward to 2017.

If we indeed have an event for January, you will see a posting.

I will be selling squares for the Super Bowl on Mondays thru Thursdays in the Library/Social Room. \$5 could win you \$125 a quarter.

Per the Board, I will no longer be putting information regarding LPT rules, regulations and concerns in the Newsletter.

Lu Norello, Editor

## **LAKEPOINTE TOWERS NEWSLETTER-JANUARY, 2017**

## **JANUARY, 2017 CALENDAR**

Friday, January 6-Game night w/Happy Hour 6p

Tuesday, January 10-Social Committee Mtg, 7p Lib/Soc. Rm.

Thursday, January 19-Bunco in Lib/Soc. Room 7p

FIRST FRIDAY - Game night, 7p Lib/Soc.Rm
 EVERY TUESDAY - Crafts, cards, etc in the Lib/Soc.Rm 2p-4p
 EVERY WEDNESDAY - Cards & Games in the Lib/Soc.Rm 7p
 EVERY FRIDAY - Happy Hour Lib/Soc. Rm, 6p
 SUNDAYS - Posting will be put up if there is a movie.